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Welcome to Jason Blight, New Camp Director! 
The MBC board and staff of MBC are pleased 

to welcome Jason Blight as our new Camp 

Director. Jason holds a master’s degree from 

Wheaton College with a camp leadership 

certificate after serving at Honey Rock Camp. 

Jason has over a decade of experience as a 

youth pastor and children's pastor in Nevada 

Missouri.  Additionally, for the last 10 plus 

years he has led wilderness trips in the BWCA 

for the Coldwater Foundation. Jason, his wife 

Ashley and their 4 boys are here now and look 

forward to meeting you at the open house on 

April 13.  

(Picture Above, Back) Jason, Caleb, Ashley, 

Carter, (Front) Carver, Cason  

Annual Live Auction May 18  (Yard Sale 17th)  We need lots of great donated stuff to sell. We 

love providing financial assistance to everyone who asks! We offer youth campers incredibly low 
rates thanks to donations; auction proceeds go first for camper financial aid. Turn your good stuff 
into tools, impacting lives for eternity. Call (218.682.2714) or email (mbcamp@uslink.net) for info. 

Please donate now! Quality stuff makes a great auction! The sooner we know what you are 
donating, the better. That way we can advertise your collectables, cars & trucks, tractors, firearms, 
household items, boats, recreation toys, tools, etc. Our friendly auctioneers say, “If it’s legal – 
Daudt Auctions will sell it!” Also, watch our website for the treasures you can’t live without, as we 
advertise larger items there. Donate now, bid May 18th! 

 

Open House  
April 13 

Annual Meeting 2:00 PM 

Farewell to Doug and Welcome  

for Jason and Family 3:00-6:00 PM 

March 
2024 

Spring is Here! 

Thoughts from Doug… 

Your investments are producing great returns. 

MBC now has the nicest facilities we have had in 

our 55 year history. But the eternal impact of the 

life-changing message of hope in Jesus is still our 

greatest purpose. 

Thanks for your help in all these projects; work on 

the Campground & Pine Point Chapel will be the 

spring focus. Join us for work day(s)! 

As I pass the baton of leadership at MBC, I am 

confident that the ministry of MBC is in good 

hands. I see God working through our board and 

camp staff. I still love camp and still believe MBC 

has an unmatched opportunity to impact lives for 

eternity.  For the past 30 plus years I have enjoyed 

a front row seat of seeing God work. Thank you for 

praying, Thank you for donating, Thank you for 

your partnership and friendship. To GOD be the 

Glory!        

~ Doug 

Coming Up 

April 1 
Summer Camp Early 
Registration Deadline –  
Discount and Free T-Shirt! 

April 5-6 
TV Training Event 

April 13 
Annual Meeting and 
Open House 

April 27, May 4 
Work Days – Y’all Come! 

May 17 
Yard Sale 

May 18  
Auction for Financial 
Assistance Fund 

SUMMER CAMPS! 

June 10-14 
Base Camp  
Grades 9 – ’24 Grads 

June 17-21 
Adventure Camp 
Grades 6-9 

June 24-28 
Elementary Camp One 
Grades 4-6 

July 1-3 
Jumpstart 
Grades 1-3 

July 8-12 
Kids’ Camp 
Grades 1-3 

July 15-19 
Elementary Camp Two 
Grades 4-6 

July 22-26 
Jr High 
Grades 7-9 


